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   Our culture to a large extent has been shaped
by our dependency on fossil fuels. This energy
that saturates our social and ecological relations,
sustains our institutions, lifestyles, manners of
thinking, and value systems has contributed to the
environmental and climate crisis we face today.
Rather than looking to the natural sciences to
understand the complexity of the issues involved,
it is the humanities that offer insights and
methodologies to change our thinking about the
natural world and our place in it. The scheduled
talks aim to build awareness about the
relationship between culture and energy, and the
social nature of the present environmental crisis.

Stephanie LeMenager is the Barbara and
Carlisle Moore Distinguished Professor in English
and American Literature and Professor of
Environmental Studies at the University of Oregon.
She co-directs the Center for Environmental
Futures at the
University.
Swaralipi Nandi is Assistant Professor of English
and HOD, Department of  Psychology,  English and
Journalism at Loyola Academy, Secunderabad.
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